

Dear Colleague,

Thank you for agreeing to attend the Knowledge Utilisation Colloquium 2005 (KU05) which will be held at the University of Melbourne, Melbourne, Australia.

The purpose of this communication is to update you on the colloquium arrangements.

Dates – 28-30th September 2005

Venue – Graduate House, 224 Leicester St, Carlton.
The aims of KU05 are:
1. To explore the concept of ‘context’ and its influence in knowledge transfer and utilisation in health care.

2. To examine methods for measuring organisational context and change in health care.

3. To promote partnerships between clinicians, researchers and funders committed to improving knowledge transfer and utilisation in health care.

4. To provide an opportunity for participants to contribute to the advancement and future directions of knowledge transfer and utilisation in health care.

Programme

Please see draft programme attached.

Colloquium Dinner
We are planning our ‘colloquium celebratory dinner’ on September 29th at a nearby venue.  The dinner for participants is being supported by the National Institute of Clinical Studies and is free to participants.  Guests of participants will be required to pay. If you intend to bring a guest please email Tracey Bucknall on bucknall@unimelb.edu.au  by September 12th.

Accommodation

Please see accommodations options attached 

Campus Map

http://www.pb.unimelb.edu.au/CampusMaps/Parkville.pdf
Travel

Participants will arrive at Tullamarine Airport. There are several transport options to get to the CBD (20-30mins)

· Taxi $45 approx

· Bus $15 approx

Useful Websites for Visitors to Melbourne

http://www.tourismvictoria.com.au/

http://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au/

http://www.vicartscentre.com.au/
http://alldownunder.com/oz-k/index.html
Participant Biographies

All participants are kindly requested to send a half page biography to Tracey Bucknall on bucknall@unimelb.edu.au by Friday 26th August outlining their professional backgrounds and research interests. This will be distributed to participants on arrival.

Speaker Presentations

All speakers are requested to email an executive summary of their presentation (up to one page) to Tracey by Friday 26th August for distribution to participants prior to KU05 and also a copy of their powerpoint  presentations by Friday 16th September to allow for printing and distribution to participants on arrival. 

Should any invitees have any concerns or questions regarding KU05 please contact me via email or telephone 61 3 83440773.

Yours sincerely,

Tracey Bucknall

Chair, KU05 Organising Committee







